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IMPACT STATEMENT REGARDING COVID-19   

 

As most are aware, the World Health Organization has declared the COVID-19 (novel 
coronavirus) outbreak a pandemic. Over the past couple of months, the virus has spread 
globally causing US and foreign governments to rapidly expand efforts to contain the virus and 
limit the impact on human health.   

Given the global nature of business, the speed of countermeasure implementation by 
governments and multitudes of media outlets reporting news from all over the world,  EBARA 
Pumps Americas Corporation is committed to keeping our channel partners updated with the 
most accurate information possible as specifically related to EBARA manufacturing and supply 
chain operations.  

We would like to assure you that as of today, Thursday, March 12, 2020, our overseas and 
domestic factories are not experiencing any delays in production related to the COVID-19 
outbreak.     

Additionally, banking, financial and insurance services in overseas locations which are essential 
for all commerce are reported as operating normally. 

Some delays and congestion have been reported at ports and land terminals as precautionary 
measures are implemented, but nevertheless they remain operational.    

As part of the global community, EBARA Corporation is dedicated to health and safety of all 
people and is following guidelines from local, national and global health organizations in best 
efforts to protect the health of our employees and their families during these uncertain times. 

We will provide additional updates as required over the coming weeks. 

Best regards, 

 

Osamu Fusaka 

President, Ebara Pumps Americas Corp 


